

EVALUACIÓN INTEGRADORA/ PERIODO COMPENSATORIO

UNIT 3

Choose the correct words to complete the sentences

Tom **showed/ was showing** us his holiday photos on his phone when suddenly he **dropped/ was dropping** it.

I **found/ was finding** some money under my bed when I **looked/ was looking** for my football boots.

Bobby **went/ was going** to the sports centre when I **called/ was calling** him at three o'clock.

While Anita **skied/ was skiing**, she **fell/ was falling** and hurt her leg.

The girls **didn't invite/ wasn't inviting** me to their party because they **forgot/ were forgetting**.

Did you sit/ Were you sitting in your room while you **read/ were reading** the story?

We **didn't cycle/ weren't cycling** to school today because **it rained/ was raining**

When I woke up, the sun **shone/ was shining** and the birds **sang/ were singing**

Complete the conversations with these words

anything	everyone	nothing	someone
----------	----------	---------	---------

A: Did you hear the news about the after school club? said it's closing.

B: No, I didn't know about that. But I hope they keep it open.

A: Me too. There's to do round here, so we really need that club.

B: You are right. in my class goes there at least.

anyone	everything	no one	something
--------	------------	--------	-----------

A: I've got to tell you. But it's a secret. else knows.

B: I promise I won't tell I can keep a secret.

A: We are going to live in Germany for a year.

B: You can't do that! You are my best friend!

A: I know but it's because of my mum's work and is already organised. We can still be friends

UNIT 4

Choose the correct answer.

We a Maths test next week and I'm worried about it!

A have B are having C are going to have

He for a job when school finishes.

A looks B is looking C is going to look

The history lesson at nine o'clock. It's always at ten o'clock.

A doesn't start B isn't starting C isn't going to start

They married next month.

A get B are getting C are going to get

Let's go to the cinema. When ?

A does the film start B is the film starting C is the film going to start

..... the dance club this year?

A Do you join B Are you joining C Are you going to join

I in the race tomorrow. I hope I win!

A run B am running C am going to run

The buses to London three times a day.

A leave B are leaving C are going to leave

Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

My parents **may** / **will** be happy when I pass all my exams.

Lucy **may** / **will** go out tonight, but she's not sure.

I know it **might not** / **won't** rain today – look at the sunny sky.

Don't believe everything you read on the internet – it **might** / **will** not be true.

I promise I **may** / **will** send you a postcard from Italy.

Alex **might** / **will** come with us, but he doesn't know yet.

Are you sure that the schools of the future **may** / **will** be online?

My sister isn't certain – she **may not** / **won't** go swimming later.

Jenny **might** / **will** win the race – she's the fastest runner.

Nick could help us, but he **may** / **will** be busy right now. Let's find out.

Complete the sentences with the verbs in brackets. Use the present simple, present continuous, going to and will.

..... (you / make) lunch when you get home later?

Don't worry. I'm sure everything (be) OK.

The girls (go) to the football match tomorrow. They have their tickets.

When (you / start) school every day?

Do you promise you (help) me with my homework?

They (have) a party on Saturday night.

The music festival (end) on Sunday night

UNIT 5

Complete the sign and notices with these comparatives and superlative adjectives

fastest	funniest	more modern	taller and fitter	the lowest	the most brilliant
---------	----------	-------------	-------------------	------------	--------------------

1) SALE! WE PRICES IN TOWN!

2) BASKETBALL PLAYERS WANTED! Are you than average?

3) SEE THIS! It's movie of the year.

4) WIN \$100. Sen us your selfie.

5) ARE THE CLOTHES OLD FASHIONED? Read our tips to look

6) The way to get across the town.

Choose the correct answers to complete the text messages.

A: Can you give me back to Ali from the youth club? He needs it over the weekend. I can't do it now as it's 1..... late to go to his house

B: I don't think know him. What's 2 he look like?

A: He isn't 3 taller than us. He's got short, dark hair.

B: That could be anyone! Be 4 more helpful!

A: You will recognise him! Really 5 out because he always wears the 6 amazing boots in bright colours.

1	A	as	B	too	C	enough
2	A	is	B	has	C	does
3	A	much	B	quite	C	more
4	A	some	B	a bit	C	too
5	A	looks	B	walks	C	stands
6	A	more	B	stands	C	very

SKILLS TEST

READING

Regina Flores talks about her year abroad as an exchange student

The first time I went overseas was last year, when I was fifteen. Because I had never left my country, Brazil, I didn't know much about other places. So my parents sent me to Britain for a year, to live with a family and attend school. It was a great way to learn about a different lifestyle and culture.

The family I stayed with – the Browns – were helpful and kind. They knew I felt a little uncertain and scared because I was far away from my own family in a foreign country. The three children in the family are 15-year-old twins, Charlie and Max, and Holly who is ten.

When I first read about the family, I thought Charlie and Max were brothers because they have boys' names. But during our first video chat I found out that Charlie is a 'she', whose real name is Charlotte! We became best friends. I shared her bedroom and we spent a lot of time talking before bed.

My school I went to in Britain is very different to my school in Brazil. In Brazil, it's much bigger. There are a lot of students and the school is on a lot of land. There are more buildings, but the buildings aren't high. In Britain my classroom was on the second floor and I walked up and down the stairs a lot!

Also, I wore a school uniform for the first time in my life. It felt really strange wearing a jacket and tie at first because I wear jeans to school in Brazil. I soon realised life was easier when I didn't have to think about what to wear every day! But the thing I like best about the uniform is that everyone is equal. In Brazil, young people like to be fashionable at school, but some students don't have trendy clothes and they feel bad.

My last day at school in Britain was sad. I cried when my classmates gave me a present and a card. It was hard to say goodbye! The next day, the Browns took me to the airport, but I didn't cry because Charlie is coming to stay with me in Brazil next month. She's going to live with my family and study in my town for a year! Hooray!

Read the article and choose the answer (A, B, C or D) which you think fits best according to the text.

How did Regina learn about life in Britain?

- A She learnt about the culture.
- B She made friends there.
- C She met a British family.
- D She lived and went to school there.

How did the Browns help Regina?

- A They became her family.
- B They explained why she was scared.
- C They understood her feelings.
- D They told her about the new place.

When Regina spoke with the Browns online

- A she found out something that surprised her.
- B she learnt there were twins in the family.
- C she became best friends with Charlie.
- D she thought Charlie and Max were girls.

What is true about Regina's classroom in Britain?

- A It was very big.
- B It was upstairs.
- C It was in a second building.
- D It was far to walk to.

What did Regina like most about her school uniform?

- A a tie was part of the uniform
- B it's more comfortable than jeans
- C she didn't need to choose clothes every day
- D all the students looked the same

What were Regina feelings on her last day in Britain?

- A She was excited.
- B She was surprised.
- C She was sad.
- D She was upset.

Listening

Task 1

You are going to listen to some information about a model agency. Complete the notes. Write the correct answer in each gap.

Kidz Model Agency

The agency received an award in (1)

One of your parents can go (2) and fill in a form.

They will ask you about the things you are (3) doing.

During the (4) of an advertisement, one of your parents must be there.

The oldest actors at the agency are (5) years old.

Free gifts for young actors include the (6), games and toys.

Task 2

Are the sentences true (T) or false (F)?

7 The agency will definitely find you a job.

8 The agency gives most of the money to your parents.

Writing

A review



Read a product review of a game controller. Choose the correct words to complete it.

I bought the ZXC game controller last week. My old one was six years old, so I wanted something newer and better.

The **1) best/worst** thing about it is that it's comfortable to hold, and you can reach all the controls easily. Another fantastic **2) feature/problem** is that it's wireless, so you don't have to connect it to your computer.

The only **3) thing/problem** is that some of the buttons don't work well together. If you're holding the direction button down, the option button doesn't always work very quickly. It's OK for some games, but not for driving games, which I love.

4) All in all/All for all, this is a nice controller, but I **5) shouldn't/wouldn't** recommend it because of the problem with the controls. There are plenty of better controllers available.

Write a review about a product or website. Write about 100 words.
